Chamberlin Free Public Library Board of Trustees Meeting May 10, 2021, @ 6:30 pm

Present: Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Adam Mueller, Deb Spratt, Diane Steel, Judy Wilkins

Minutes of the March, 2021, meeting were reviewed and approved.

Charlie said that the 2nd quarterly check has been received. The treasurer's report was reviewed and approved.

Circulation activity this month has been less than last month.

Library visits may be made without prior appointments beginning on Monday, May 17. However, the number of patrons in the library at one time may be limited. There will be no computer use. Open hours will remain unchanged. Visitors must wear masks.

Patrons may continue to call the library and arrange to pick up books for home use.

Board approval was given for the purchase of 4 Chrome books. Included is a Chrome book for staff use. A phone-size app. will be available.

The summer reading program will be primarily remote, with a few gatherings in a nearby field. A pop-up gazebo may be used here. Consideration is being given to acquiring hula hoops to focus children in the program setting.

There is no indoor program planned.

The meeting was adjourned.

The date of the next meeting is June 14, at 6:30 pm at the library.

Respectfully submitted, Judith Wilkins, Secretary